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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has been contracted to deliver specialist electrical services at
a new modular housing development in Peckham.

Centrepoint has been given planning permission to build new ‘modular’ housing for 33 young people in the
south-east district of London. 

The leading homelessness charity is aiming to turn a vacant building in Lugard Road into eight flats as part
of its independent living programme, which helps young homeless people into employment or
apprenticeships. 

Modular homes are similar to prefabs but benefit from cutting-edge designs and materials. They are often
far cheaper to build and can be constructed in half the time. 

Engineers from PTSG Electrical Services Ltd will install a brand-new lightning protection system at the
development, providing protection for both buildings and users alike in the event of an electrical storm. 

PTSG is extremely active in the provision of lightning and surge protection, delivering bespoke and
standard systems as well as test and inspection and maintenance services for clients in education as well
as a wide range of other sectors. PTSG has 47 UK offices and its engineers work nationwide. 
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